

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mr 5 Jones
Deputy Head: Mrs J Farrell
Address: Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, 510 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500; Fax: 0114 2638210
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



30th September 2022

Year 6 Residential - Edale 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your interest and for paying your £45 deposit to secure your child's place on the Year 6 residential trip to Edale.

The total balance per pupil remaining is £157, as Edale's price per person has gone up slightly this year. Our fund-raising events may reduce this figure. The balance will need to be paid via Parent-Pay by Wednesday 30th March. If you wish to pay this in instalments, you are now able to do so.

School has a <u>Charging and Remissions Policy</u>, available on our school website or on request from the school office. If you are experiencing financial hardship and would like to apply for financial assistance, please contact the school office.

We will also be holding an information session for parents later on in the year, which we will notify you of when we have confirmation of the final details.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hopkins and the Year Six Team.







